Carol Ann Desiderio

From: amber.nicholas001@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 4:53 PM
To: Carol Ann Desiderio

Subject: Public comment bike/bus

Hello,

| would like to submit public comment on the topic of adding a question to the ballot to ban existing bike infrastructure
and taking away existing bike infrastructure.

As a Malden resident who commutes from Malden to Somerville via bike (weather permitting) or by bus it is imperative
that the safety of commuters who relay on these forms of transportation receive adequate and fair access to transit and
safe and reliable infrastructure. We should not be prioritizing motor vehicles over other forms of transportation that low
to moderate income households rely on. We are a commuter city with two mbta train station with no reliable and easy
way to get there. We should be ensuring that all residents have safe and fair access.

The more residents who bike and use public transportation = less people who drive and rely on motor vehicles for
transportation which will lead to less traffic and more parking.

Best,

Amber Rizzo

66 Bowman St.
Malden, Ma.

Sent from my iPhone
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